
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday 29th September 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We will be hosting our annual Next Steps event for students in Year 9 and Key Stages 4 and 
5 on Wednesday 11th October 2023 from 10am – 12.30pm.  
  
This is an opportunity for our students to meet with a variety of external agencies and providers 
to discuss what options are available to them when they eventually decide to leave The 
Beacon. You and your young adult will be able to ask questions and collect information to 
enable them to think about the future and make a decision about the next stage of their 
education and life.  
  
We understand that our students in years 9 and 10 are not always ready to decide on what to 
do in the future but we are obliged to offer this information to them and to parents and carers.   
  
Please feel free to join your young adult to meet with the providers at the times are stated 
below. Please be aware parking is limited within the school grounds but parking is available 
outside on the road.  
  
Students will be in hall from the following times:  
 

Time  Class  Time  Class  Time  Class  Time  Class  

10.00am  
Nicaragua  

Egypt  
Ivory Coast  

10.20am  
Zimbabwe  
Botswana  

Mexico  
10.40am  

Cape 
Verde  

St Kitts   
Canada  

11.00am  
Belize  
Cuba  

Martinique  

11.20am  
Kenya  

Tanzania  
Senegal  

11.40am  
Morocco  
Gambia  

  
12.00pm  

Mauritius  
  

    

 
Please contact the class teacher should you wish to discuss this further.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Joanne Santer  
Beacon Plus 
 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Name of Student…………………………………………Class……………………………………  
  
Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Telephone Number……………………………………………………… 
  
We will / will not be attending the Next Step Event on the 11th October 2023  
 


